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EAST LYME BOARD OF EDUCATION 
East Lyme, Connecticut 

 
 

POLICY REVIEW COMMITTEE MINUTES 
May 1, 2017 

 
 

East Lyme Public Schools will inspire, engage and educate each student to become a 

contributing citizen and a responsible, independent, and critical thinker. 

Board of Education Members Present: Jaime Barr Shelburn (Chair), Tim Hagen 
 
Board of Education Members Absent: Barbara Senges, Leigh Gianakos 

 
Administrators Present: Jeffrey Newton (Superintendent), Amy Drowne (Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum, 
Instruction and Assessment) 
 
Meeting Time: 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 
 
1. BOE Policy 1313 Community Relations: Gifts to School Personnel 

 To align with the Town of East Lyme Ethic Ordinance, a monetary limit of $25.00 for accepting gifts was suggested.  
This policy will be brought to the Board of Education for discussion only on May 8, 2017. 
 

2. New BOE Policy 6151 Instruction: Class Size 

 This recommended new policy will be brought to the Board of Education for a first reading on May 8, 2017. 
 

3. BOE Policy 5145.5 Students: Exploitation: Sexual Harassment 

 The Policy Committee reviewed the policy and the recommended revisions will be brought to the Board of 
Education for a first reading on May 8, 2017. 

 
4. BOE Policy 4118.112 Personnel: Sexual Harassment 

 The Policy Committee reviewed the policy and the recommended revisions will be brought to the Board of 
Education for a first reading on May 8, 2017. 

 
5. BOE Policy 4118.113 Personnel: Harassment 

 The Policy Committee reviewed the policy and the recommended revisions will be brought to the Board of 
Education for a first reading on May 8, 2017 

  
6. BOE Policy 5141.4 Students: child Abuse and Neglect 

 The Policy Committee reviewed the policy and the recommended revisions will be brought to the Board of 
Education for a first reading on May 8, 2017. 
 

7. BOE Policy 4112.5 Personnel: Employment Check/Criminal Records Check 

 The Policy Committee reviewed the policy and the recommended revisions will be brought to the Board of 
Education for a first reading on May 8, 2017. 

 
Respectfully submitted by  
Jaime Barr Shelburn 
Policy Committee Chair  


